
All students who are scheduled to graduate on Friday 6th December 2013 are requested to take 
note of the following communication from the Associate Director, IDIS. 

 

UNIVERSITY OF NAIROBI 
COLLEGE OF HUMANITIES AND SOCIAL SCIENCES 
INSTITUTE OF DIPLOMACY AND INTERNATIONAL STUDIES 

Internal memo 

FROM: Associate Director, IDIS            DATE: 25/10/2013     

TO: Graduating Students, 2013 

 
RESEARCH PROJECTS 

Please note that you are required to ensure that all corrections identified by both Internal and 
External Examiners have been effected on your research projects before binding the final copy in 
black. 

You are therefore advised to consult with your supervisor (s) to ensure that the project is up to 
standard before binding. 

Once it has been ascertained that all corrections have been addressed, you shall make six (6) 
copies of the project to be distributed as follows: 
1. Self     1 copy 
2. Supervisor    1 copy 
3. Board of Postgraduate Studies (BPS) - 4 copies 
4. Soft copy on compact disc       1 copy for BPS 

GERRISHON K. IKIARA 
ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR 
IDIS 

Copy: Director, IDIS 

 

 

 

 


